St. Thomas More Society

of San Francisco

www.stthomasmore-sf.org

December 1, 2007

Dear Members and Friends,

Address Correspondence To
Hugh A. Donohoe
Ropers Majeski Kohn Bentley
201 Spear Street, Suite 1000
San Francisco, California 94105
Telephone: (415) 972-6320
Facsimile: (415) 972-6301
Email: hdonohoe@ropers.com
REV. JOSE CHAVARIN, J.C.L., Chaplain

J. DENNIS MCQUAID PAST PRESIDENTS

CHINHAYI COLEMAN

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

THOMAS B. REED, Secretary

HON. ROBERT L. DONDERO ADRIAN G. DRISCOLL

HUGH A. DONOHOE, President

GREGORY E. SCHOPF, Treasurer

TERRENCE J. COLEMAN, Vice President

HAROLD R. MCKINNON, '37-44 FRANK J. MCCARTHY, '44-45 REYNALD BIANCHI, '45-46 TEVIS MARTIN, '46-47 DAVID LOMBARDI, '47-48 DANIEL MURPHY, JR. '48-49 JOHN J. BRIARE, '49-50 BERNARD J. WARD, JR., '50-51 DANIEL V. RYAN, '52 JOHN F. DUFF, '54 WILLIAM F. FERDON, '55 STANLEY WALSH, '56 JOHN F. O'DEA, '57 ROBERT C. HAYS, '58 FRANCIS R. WALSH, '59 RICHARD C. DINKELSPIEL, '60 EUGENE J. BRENNER, '61 MICHAEL J. CULLEN, '62 PETER A. RIBAR, '63 JAMES J. STARK, '64 LEO J. O'BRIEN, '65 HON. JOHN J. HOPKINS, '66 DONALD C. MCNEIL, '67 ROBERT A. HAMILTON, '68 JAMES T. MCDONALD, '69 GEORGE R. BIANCHI, '70 CHARLES H. CLIFFORD, '71 DAVID P. DAWSON, '72 THOMAS F. SMEGAL, JR., '73 FREDERICK J. WHISMAN, '74 MARTIN D. MURPHY, '75 THOMAS R. HOGAN, '76 HON. DANIEL M. HANLON, '77 RONALD LARSON, '78 LEO J. MURPHY, JR., '79 HON. RAYMOND D. WILLIAMSON, JR., '80 DANIEL E. COLLINS, '81 DAVID A. THOMPSON, '82 DONALD C. CARROLL, '83 JEROME SAPIRO, JR. '84 EUGENE C. PAYNE III, '85 DONALD A. CASPER, '86 WILLIAM F. TERHEYDEN, '87 PATRICIA BYRNE DUGGAN, '88 EDWARD J. WATSON, '89 JANIS A. LAROCHE, '90 IOHN P. CHRISTIAN, '91 REV. ROBERT F. CURRAN, S.J., '92 WILLIAM F. ALDERMAN, '93 RICHARD B. SPOHN, '94 SIDNEYA. LUSCUTOFF, '95 PATRICIA M. OLCOMENDY, '96 STEPHEN J. MARTIN, '97 R. BRENT FAYE. '98 MICHAEL D. HANDLOS, '99 Hon. Timothy A. Reardon, '00 LAWRENCE R. JANNUZZI, '01 CARROLL J. COLLINS, '02 LINDA A. CLARDY, '03 STEPHEN G. WALKER, '04 E. GERARD MANNION, '05

STACY K. STECHER, '06

"Thanksgiving" is the resounding theme of the season and the word that Frank J. McCarthy, '44-45 Reynald Bianchi, '45-46 best conveys my appreciation for your support and participation in the Society's activities and events during my term as President of the Saint Thomas More Society of San Francisco. It is with affection and gratitude that I one last time bid peace and pray for God's good blessings upon Archbishop Niederauer, Saint Thomas More Award recipient Judge Carlos T. Bea, our luncheon Honn F. Duff, '54 William F. Ferdon, '55 Stanley Walsh, '56 John F. O'Dea, '57 Robert C. Hays, '58 Francis R. Walsh, '59 Francis R. Walsh, '59 francis R. Walsh, '59 me and for their generosity and faithfulness to the good of the Society.

"You must not abandon the ship in a storm because you cannot control the winds...What you cannot turn to good, you must make as little bad as you can." Our patron's practical instruction also well describes the course of the Society's journey under my leadership. With the grace of God and the genius and fidelity of our speakers, board and members, we have honored our historical traditions, furthered our mission to serve others, and affirmed the future promise of joy. It has been my privilege and honor to have shared this memorable year with you.

We extend our appreciation to Father Charles Gagan, S.J., Pastor of Saint Ignatius and Principal Nicole McAuliffe for the commendable November presentation and discussion regarding the bright educational gift that the Megan Furth Academy is realizing for the children and families of our inner city.

graders to insure success in the 8th grade. The Saint Thomas More Society of San Francisco invites you to hear our award winning essayist Lisa Dimech of St. Veronica's at our Scholarship Award Lunch, Thursday December 6, 2007. Our program will begin at 11:30 with Mass followed by lunch at 12:00 noon at the Carnelian Room in the Bankers Club, 52nd Floor of the Bank of America Building, 555 California Street, San Francisco.

May the holy blessings of Advent and Christmas be with you and your families. Best wishes to our new board, officers and every member for 2008.

Pray for Peace

Hugh A. Donohoe